Teacher Education Committee Written Report for October 2017
The Teacher Education Committee met September 19, and will meet again October 17, 2017.

1.  11 student teacher interns are completing student teaching in the fall 2017 semester.

2.  7 student teachers have been approved to student teach in the spring 2018 semester.

3. 10 applications to the Teacher Education Program will be considered for the remaining interview process for acceptance into the program effective for spring 18 at the October 17th meeting.
4.  126 current students enrolled in the ARL program (45 additional completed the coursework portion of the program in the 16-17 school year).  Total program students in or have been in ARL since Fall 2016 is 171.
The Teacher Education Program is faced with changing each and every degree pathway to accommodate the newest State mandates.
Data report submitted:  Teresa Stauffer, Chair

